8

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

7%, Eenchureh Street; EC. g

2nd June, 1938,

: Cockerill's Yard No, 675.
Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 27th ultimo enclosing plans (in triplicate) of part
"F" deck showing details of the steelwork in the viecin ity
and details of the bulkheads ete. between F & G decks in the
refrigerated Spaces, and with regard thereto I have to state
that the arrangements as shown and amended on these plans will
be approved, provided they be carried out to Jour satisfaction,
setls of the plans are being returned to you
separate cover, the third set being retained for recor d.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Seeretary.

Tl

The ﬁusveyors,

TS

ALLVERE .




